
 

 

 

 

RE: Consultation of Montem and Duncombe Schools 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We hope that all parents now know that Islington Council has submitted a proposal to amalgamate 

Duncombe and Montem School on the Duncombe Site. If this proposal is accepted, Duncombe School 

will remain to serve this community and will welcome Montem pupils.  

Islington Council would like parents views on this proposal. The consultation period started today 

and will close at 5pm on Wednesday, 20th December  

Next week, we are inviting parents to complete their response at Duncombe school so we can offer 

support. Parents will be able to use our chrome books to give their views on this proposal. These will 

be set up on the bottom floor of the school house. We encourage as many parents as possible to 

respond to the consultation so your voices are heard.  

Please see the timetable below: 

Day Time Place Support Available 

Monday  8:45-9:30 Bottom floor of School House Katija  
Laila- Arabic (All morning) 
Ben - Spanish Support 9:00-9:20) 

Monday 3:00-4:00 Bottom floor of School House Louise and Katija 

Tuesday 8:45-9:30 Bottom floor of School House Caroline 

Tuesday 3:00-4:00 Bottom floor of School House Caroline and Dina (Albanian) 

Wednesday 8:45-9:30 Bottom floor of School House Katija and Sahra (Somali) 

Thursday 8:45-9:30 Bottom floor of School House Helen  

Thursday  3:00-4:00 Bottom floor of School House Helen and Yasemin (Turkish) 

Friday 8:45-9:45 Bottom floor of School House Natalie (All morning) 
Lucy 

  

Leila Naanaa and Natalie Fiawoo, our parent governors will be available to speak to parents. Leila 

will be in school on Monday mornings and Natalie on Friday mornings. 

 

Kind regards,  

Helen Ryan 

Duncombe Primary School 
Sussex Way 
London 
 N19 4JA 

Head Teacher-Helen Ryan 
T: 020 7272 5620 
E: success@duncombeprimary.co.uk 
W: www.duncombeprimary.co.uk 
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